
Regarding correction
F.No.7-NT(4)/2000-
Pt                                                                                                                     

Dated January7,
2004

Sub: M.S. Notice of 33of 2003 - Regarding correction

 

Sir,

I am to invite your attention to this office letter of even no. dated 5/6th Jan, 2004, on the above subject and to
state that inadvertently we have mentioned M.S. Notice of 17 of 2000 instead of M.S. Notice 07 of 2000 in
the corrigendum issued under M.S. Notice 33 of 2003. It is requested that you may kindly carry out necessary
correction accordingly.

 

Yours faithfully,

(Capt. S.K.Shukla)

Nautical Surveyor

https://www.dgshipping.gov.in/WriteReadData/userfiles/file/M_S_%20Notice%2033%20of%202003.pdf

